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We note that Historic England was addressed as a Statutory Party and recipient at the beginning of this letter. However,
HE is not included in the main text of the letter as a party being expected to produce a Statement of Common Ground. We
think this may be an oversight, and we confirm HE intends to agree a SoCG with the applicant.

The SoCG is not yet in place, but we are in discussion with the applicant, and have agreed a format for the SoCG. We
have indicated to the applicant that our Relevant Representation should be used as a basis for drafting it.



